
 

 

  Braeside Primary School 
Honour, Pride and Achievement 

Issue 11 Tuesday 28th June 2022 

Principal’s News 
Important Dates 

 2022     Term 2 June  

School Board meet 6pm Thurs 30th 

Katanning Dockers Shield 

Quartermaine Oval                  
-Selected Students 

Thurs 30th 

PBS Disco Reward  
Juniors 11.15 am—1.00 pm  
Seniors  1.40 pm—3.15 pm  

Fri 1st 

Term 3  July  

Students return to School Mon 18th  

3 Yr old Kindy– every Tues 
9.00 am –10.30 am  

Tues 19th  

P & C Meeting 4.30pm Mon 25th 

School Board meet 6pm Thurs28th  

Tree Day Fri 29th 

 August 

Assembly Year 5 Mon 1st 

Assembly Year 4 Mon 15th 

P & C Meeting 4.30pm Mon 15th 

School Development Day 
NO STUDENTS AT SCHOOL 

Fri 19th 

Year 6 Camp 
Mon 22nd 

to Fri 26th 

Book Week Parade & 
Assembly Year 1 

Monday 

29th 

Vision:  

Braeside Primary School is a dynamic learning community that values diversity and fosters a sense of belonging. 

We meet the needs of each individual through collaborative, reflective, and evolving school-wide practices that     

provide explicit, engaging experiences.  Our students achieve their academic, emotional and social potential and are 

As the term draws to a close and we all start to prepare for winter 

holidays, we still have several events being held in the last week.  

PBS reward disco is being held on the last day of school, NAIDOC 

activities will occur tomorrow afternoon and the Dockers Football 

Shield carnival will be held on Thursday. 

Last Monday and Tuesday I had the pleasure of showing Miss  

Emma Grant around the school, introducing her to the staff and 

students.  She was also privileged to have seen the Year 6        

Assembly, watch many students achieve Merit Certificates and  

also listen to staff share about their Professional Learning        

Community learnings from this term.  I thank the staff for the kind 

words they shared about me at the assembly, it bought a tear to 

my eyes.  I know that in preparing the handover for Emma it      

certainly made me aware of how much has changed over the 9 

years I have been the Principal at Braeside. 

 Phone: 9821 3500          Banking details: Braeside Primary School 

 http://braesideps.wa.edu.au/     Bank: Bankwest   

Email: Braeside.ps@education.wa.edu.au    BSB: 306 014   Acct: 4521518  
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0-4 year old Open Day 

Last week, we held our second 0-4 year old Open Day.  We welcomed many youngsters to the school, from 

babies to our current 4 year old's.  They had an exciting day both indoors and outdoors, with the weather 

staying fine.  Everyone took home a gift bag with a whiteboard marker and some pre-writing activities and a 

book. There was even a special treat for parents with a Braeside cup, coffee, tea and of course chocolate. 

 

Genius Time sharing 

Yesterday we held our first Genius Time sharing for 2022.  There were exploding volcanoes , water cycle   

dioramas and Chatterpictures narrated by the Pre-Primaries.  The most incredible part of the sharing process 

is the pure joy students get in sharing their learning with their siblings.  The knowledge that they have        

developed along the way to get to their final creation, demonstrates their deep earning of the topics that they 

have studied .  Their confidence to share with staff before the event displays their confidence and their     

passion with their achievements.  Thanks Mrs King for all the work you do in this very important area within 

our school curriculum.  

 

 

Students thoughts on Genius Time Sharing: 

Pre-primary: Cool and Fun. 

Year 1:  Fun, Exciting to Learn. 

Year 2:  Everyone's idea was very good. Fun to show parents. 

Year 3:  Amazing, Fun, Exciting, Spectacular, Astonishing, Wonderful. 

Year 4:  Isaiah: I liked to see how other students made their Genius Time items, like volcanoes. 

Year 5:  Hugh: I liked learning facts about planets and the sharing group work. 

Year 6:  Sophie: I thought it was really good, I like the topics and Room 4’s information about saving 
   water. 
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YEAR 6 CAMP 

Reminder: Year 6 Camp is coming up very quickly in Week 6, Term 3.  Camp must be paid in full by the end 

of Week 4.   

A note will be coming home with your child regarding Camp costs, please check your child’s bag. 

 If depositing money by direct debit please note your child’s first name and CAMP as reference. 

Maths Fluency Flyers 

Last week we had triple the number of students attend the Maths Fluency Flyers reward day.  Students who 
had progressed the required number of levels on the Fluency challenge they engage in daily were eligible to 
attend the reward session.  I am pleased to say that we needed to run 3 separate sessions to cater for all  
students.  It was pleasing to see so many Year 1 and 2 students this term achieving their reward.  Staff      
developed case management groups, to offer targeted support and strategies to assist specific students who 
were having difficulty passing levels.  From the names of students who attended , it appears this case     
management planning was effective in boosting maths fluency. 

Teresa Wigg 

Principal 



Braeside Primary School                                                                                                                                                                     Page 4 

 

 

SCHOOL NURSE 

 

P & C NEWS 
The Braeside School P&C, amongst other things, arranges fundraising to support our kids in our school to 

have all those “little extras” that make school special. 

This year, we need to fundraise a little over $15,000. This includes our regular commitments like supporting 

the Year 6 camp, Musica Viva, prizes for our end of year concert and sports days, and PBS rewards.  Plus 

this year, we have two major goals: 

 Purchase of a dishwasher for the school canteen area, and a full school set of reusable plates, cups, 

bowls and cutlery, so we can prepare for the WA Single Use Plastics ban and be more environmentally 

friendly. 

 Contribute towards the cost of a major over-haul of the Pre-Primary playground area, including earth-

works, drainage and new equipment. 

Coming up, we have a Picture Plates fundraiser, where children can design their own melamine dinner plates 

(with a 40 year warranty!) – more information will be coming home later this term - and we’re also aiming to 

have a couple of pizza / cheesie days at school in the cold weather. We’re going to need some parent helpers 

for those! 

Our next P&C meeting will be 25th July, but of course we love to have parents and carers involved throughout 

the term as well. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch, or put your hand up! 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS 

Helping your child build healthy relationships 

 
Parents play an important role in assisting children and young people to build self-respect. This 
leads to the development of the values and skills needed to express respect to others. There 
may be some variation in what represents respectful behaviours across different cultures. 
However, in any cultural context, respect is about behaviours that convey valuing and caring 
about another person. 
Helping your child develop the following skills will help them to form healthy, respectful relationships with 
peers and adults. 

• Understanding and empathy: Encourage your child to think about how another person may feel about 
something. 

• Empathic listening: Teach them to listen and show they understand another person’s point of view 

• Anger Management: In times of conflict, encourage them to think first before speaking, stay calm and 
avoid hurtful reactions. 

• Conflict resolution: Disagreements are normal in any relationship. It’s helpful to teach your child that to 
work through a problem by understanding another person’s point of view. To achieve a compromise or agree-
ment is better than winning an argument that leaves the other person feeling bullied, hurt or embarrassed. 

• Problem-solving and decision making skills: Rather than you offering solutions for your child’s prob-
lems, hold back and support your child to generate a few possible solutions themselves. Encourage them to 
think about the impact of each option on themselves and others before deciding on their action. 

• Honesty: In a relationship where there is trust and acceptance there should be no reason to lie and hon-
esty should be encouraged. 
Assertiveness: Help your child to learn how to stand up for themselves or to speak up about their values or 
needs in a way that is non-confrontational and still respects others. 
More information on helping children develop healthy relationships can be found at https://
kidshelpline.com.au and http://raisingchildren.net.au 

School photos were on Friday 24th June, students looked fabulous in their school uniforms 

and the day went smoothly.  Family photo envelopes were handed out on the day, orders can 

be placed online or sent into the office.  Please send to the office as soon as possible to      

enable posting to the photographers if you are paying cash and not ordering online.  

https://kidshelpline.com.au/
https://kidshelpline.com.au/
http://raisingchildren.net.au/
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BOOKFAIR 

Community Notices 

Book Fair Thankyou! 
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Community Notices 


